
Hilltop Walking Field Trip 
Permission Form 

Dear Families,  

Occasionally we would like to take the children on         
short walking trips around our community. These       
trips may include visiting the tot-lot located behind        
Hilltop, a walk to the River Hill shopping center to visit           
community helpers, or going to observe the pond        
behind Columbia Gym. These trips will usually be posted in advance in classroom             
newsletters and/or lesson plans. Staff carry bags with important tools and           
materials whenever we leave the building. (ie: First aid kit, necessary           
medications, extra change of clothes, etc.) The group stays on sidewalks/walking           
paths for the entire duration of these trips. We do not take any trips that require                
crossing 108-Clarksville Pike without prior notification to families. If you wish           
your child to participate in these trips please read the statement below, complete             
the blanks, and return the form to Hilltop. 

 Thank you!  

Sincerely, Jessica Keppley Director/Teacher 

 

I consent to (child’s name) _____________________________________ 
occasionally going on short walking field trips in the local community and agree to 
release and discharge Hilltop Early Learning Center, its directors, officers, agents 
and employees, exercising reasonable care within their scope of employment, 
from liability growing out of personal injuries and property damage resulting or 
occurring during the aforementioned activity. 

 

Parent/Guardian Signature: ____________________________________________ 

Date: __________________________________ 


